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2023 Solicitation of Sponsors, PineBrookWood Orcas Swim Team 

The PineBrookWood Orcas Swim Team is currently soliciting sponsors for the 2023 summer swim 

season. The Orca’s team roster comprised of approximately 160 plus swimmers, who are residents of the 

Pine Brook, Brookwood and additional neighborhoods in our Clear Lake area. The team competes during 

the summer in the Clear Creek Swim League, made up of 19 teams in the Bay Area. Thus, there are 400-

500 swimmers in the Clear Lake area at each of our meets, along with their family and friends. All 160 

plus of our swimmers receive and wear the team T-shirt that advertises our Olympic, Platinum and Gold 

sponsors. All sponsors will be announced at all home swim meets.  The 2023 sponsorship opportunities 

are as follows: 

 

Olympic Sponsor $1000.00 minimum  

Top Listing on Team Shirt, Listing on Olympic Sponsor Banner, Listing as a Olympic Sponsor on 

Team Website  

 

Platinum Sponsor $850.00 minimum  

2nd Tier Listing on Team Shirt; Listing on Platinum  Sponsor Banner, Listing as a Platinum 

Sponsor on Team Website 

 

Gold Sponsor  $450.00 minimum  

Listing on Team Shirt; Listing on Gold Sponsor Banner, Listing as a Gold Sponsor on Team 

Website 

 

Silver Sponsor  $275.00 minimum  

Name on Silver Sponsor Banner, Listing as a Silver Sponsor on Team Website  

 

Bronze Sponsor $125.00 minimum  

Name on Bronze Sponsor Banner, Listing as Sponsor on Team Website 

 

Friend Sponsor $30.00 minimum  

Listing as a Sponsor on Team Website 

 

Sponsors are prominently displayed on our Orca’s website, pbworcas.org where we link your website to 

your sponsor advertisement. In addition, sponsors will be announced at our  home meets and on banners 

at the meets. Olympic Sponsors will be listed on a “Olympic” sponsor banner,  Platinum Sponsors will be 

listed on a “Platinum” sponsor banner, Gold Sponsors will be listed on a “Gold” banner, Silver Sponsors 

will be listed on a “Silver” banner and Bronze Sponsors will be listed on a “Bronze” banner. Friend 

Sponsors will be listed on the PineBrookWood Orcas website. The sponsorship money we raise goes 

towards new team equipment (i.e. tents, stop watches, starting systems, etc..) and for the team to offset 

higher registration fees. 

 

In September 2007 we received approval to be recognized as a Federal Non-Profit Organization, 501 c(3) 

complaint.  This means that your 2023 donation is tax deductible! 

 

This year all registration will be done through the website giving parents the opportunity to see your 

business displayed when they register. During the swim season, the website is how parents keep up with 

announcements. If you are interested in a sponsorship, we would appreciate a response at your earliest 

convenience. To be included on the team shirt, your sponsorship needs to be received by April 30, 2023. 

Checks should be made payable to PineBrookWood Orcas and sent to the above address. If you have any 

questions, please call me at 915.345.7100 or e-mail me at lorene.perrin@gmail.com. 

Thank you for your consideration and support!                                             Cheers, 

Summer Swim Season is FUN and creates life-long memories!                             Lorene Perrin 

Orcas Sponsorships 

http://pbworcas.org/

